FILE NOTE

DATE: 28 January 2005
FILE REF: 05-19

SUBJECT: GAWB 2004 DRAFT REPORT
COMMENT BY MR BRUCE JONES, GLADSTONE

Mr Bruce Jones, a resident of Gladstone, rang to register his concern about the proposed
mcrease in water charges to apply in Gladstone as a result of the Authority’s investigation of
GAWB.

He wishes to make a submission and requested a copy of the Draft Report.
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